
               

                           

                   POLICY FLASH 2011-14 

   

 

 
     

DATE:  October 29, 2010 

 

TO:   Procurement Directors 

 

FROM:  Director, Policy Division 

Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy 

   Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

 

SUBJECT:  Launching of IBenefits System 

 

SUMMARY:  Forwarding a memo on the new “IBenefits System” that was sent 

to Heads of Contracting Activities (HCA) and Procurement Directors (PD) for 

general distribution.  

 

This Flash will be available online at the following website:  

http://www.management.energy.gov/policy_guidance/policy_flashes.htm. 

 

 Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Nancy Harvey at 

202-287-1358 or nancy.harvey@hq.doe.gov. 
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